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Conservation Regulator state forest patrols this weekend

Conservation Regulator Forest and Wildlife Officers will be out in force this weekend making sure
everyone visiting our state forests does the right thing.

With a small number of exceptions, all public land will be open for day use activities.

Camping and overnight activities are still not permitted and the rule of maintaining a distance of 1.5
metres between people still exists.

Gatherings of up to 10 people are now permitted in outdoor spaces. If visiting a park or a forest,
bring your own hand sanitiser and be mindful of others.

The Conservation Regulator is strongly supporting Victoria Police, reporting any physical
distancing breaches.

For more information about the restrictions and penalties, visit: www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au
or https://www.ffm.vic.gov.au/media-releases/park-and-forest-closures.

Quotes attributable to Chief Conservation Regulator, Kate Gavens

“Conservation Regulator officers will be out across Victoria this weekend to make sure people are
maintaining physical distancing and are in groups of 10 or less.”

“Thank you to everyone who is doing the right thing and remember, the message remains the
same: if you can stay at home, you must stay at home.”

The Conservation Regulator oversees the regulation of wildlife, forests and public land in the state of
Victoria. Follow us on Twitter: @OCR_Chief



